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to me, helenrotary 

 
 

Stacey, 
 
Following is in answer to your questions: 
 
1) The receipt from Costco Westminster on 2/3/22 is a full receipt that is spaced  to show the food carts 
vs basic needs for accounting  purposes.  If you total all of the items listed (minus, 29.74,  the subtotal tax 
of 8.75%) you will get 556.95 (plus $37.00. the full 8.75% tax on all of the taxable items); the total is $593 
95 . 
 
2) The gift cards were purchased to address families' need's that H.O.P.E. was not able to supply directly 
(i.e., baby items);  this provides self-esteem for the recipient to be able to select just what they need such 
as baby clothing in a size that is not available in the H.O.P.E. pantry.    
 
Please feel free to call me at the number below, should you have any further questions.  Thanks. 
 

Maria Stipe 

 

https://support.google.com/mail/answer/1311182?hl=en

